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Dear Customers 

We are sending out a notice to those at Bradgate Park, Horseshoe Cottage and The Pump
Station to let you know that your broadband connection may be disrupted throughout the
day as there is currently electrician's doing where the link is hosted. This work at the hosted
site is nothing to do with us however we will keep you informed with any updates if your
connections may be interrupted throughout the day. 

Kind Regards 

Gigabair Support 
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